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The Mayor and City Council shall discuss and possibly take action on approving an Intergovernmental
Agreement with Maricopa Unified School District (MUSD) for the City to provide a City police officer to serve
as a School Resources Officer (SRO) when the City’s resources allow and MUSD will offset any cost for City
usage of MUSD facilities by the amount of the cost for any SRO services provided by the City. Discussion and
Action.

This is an update to an Intergovernmental Agreement approved in 2015. The new agreement states when
resources allow the City will provide SRO services to the district. In return, the cost of the City utilizing MUSD
facilities for recreation and events will be offset by the amount of the cost for any SRO services provided by the
City. The new agreement does not include MUSD use of City facilities. MUSD will be charged regular rates for
use of City facilities moving forward unless otherwise negotiated.

Staff recommends that the Council approve the Intergovernmental Agreement with MUSD for the City to
provide a City police officer to serve as a SRO when the City’s resources allow and MUSD will offset any cost
for City usage of MUSD facilities by the amount of the cost for any SRO services provided by the City.
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